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" Printer Friendly Version
Minutes of the March, 2004 H.O.G chapter meeting

L 2 Mail It to a friend

Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meetling
March 8, 2004

The meeting came fo order at 10:10 at the Sushi Riders Café. Several members rode today. We
welcomed our new member, Brian and also welcomead our guest “Bones” from Ontario.

OLD BUSINESS

e February 14 — Sweetheart Dinner, held at the Shark's Club — about 35 — 36 attended. The
members agreed that the food was poor, and it was decided to try anocther location next
time.

e February 15 — Monroe swap meet, which was a success, with good buys to be had,
although it was substantially smaller than previous years, with fewer venders. The swap
meet is apparently under new management.

o February 21 - Langley H.O.G. bowling night, with over 30 attending. Lots of fun ~ 2 regular
games, and 1 *wacky” game.

¢ February 22 — Vancouver swap meet. It was reported that it was excellent. Gerry had a
table for the burn camp at the swap meet, and did very well.

e The privacy act issue is still not setiled, so there will be no mailouts until this is settled.

NEW BUSINESS

¢ The store which opened in Park Royal is doing very well, and wiil have a grant opening on
Sunday, March 14 from 1~ 4 p.m.

e Gerry has a large selection of burn camp attire available for sale. There is a larger selection
of women’s attire this year.

e We received a thank you letter from Quest (the food bank) for the donations we delivered
after the Sweetheart Dinner.

e The Accent Inns are offering a discount to H.O.G. members — Tery Rey has more details.
o There are several barbeques planned for the upcoming events, including the Demo Rides
on March 20, Pedal Car races April 3 (donations from this will go to Canuck Place), the

H.O.G. Garage sale on April 24, and the Show n’ Shine in June.
o ltwas decided, that because of the Pedal Car Races happening on Saturday, April 3, we
wilt have a short early meeting. This will take place at 9:00 at the Riders Sushi Restaurant.
¢ As of March 28, Trev Deeley Motorcycles will be open Sundays, excluding the service
department.
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